

HHGFA EXECUTIVE MEETING MINUTES

FEBRUARY 17, 2021

7:00PM - ZOOM CALL

ATTENDEES; Sarah Dunphy Aimee Voth Jen Charter Bernard Tobin

Dave Maxin Angie Harris Mark King Sarah Luskey

Susanne Kalbhenn

HOUSE LEAGUE

- Registrations are on par from 2020. The U14 age group is down so far this year but it is still early and we are optimistic more registrations will come in.
- Bernard and Jen will begin reaching out for coaching for the 2021 season.
- Learn to Play will be run by Dave Maxin on Thursdays.
- Facebook ads have been requested and approved by the executive board members.
- Masks will hold off on confirming until numbers are in.

TRAVEL TEAMS

- Return to training as per PWSA no team training can resume until after February 22nd or TBA in accordance with the Ontario government restrictions.
- Coaches had meetings regarding PODS for the 2021.
- Uniforms orders have been placed but no ETA on delivery.
- Send an email to coaches regarding purchasing their shirts from the Hawks Store on Entripy.
- Pink Shirts send email to teams regarding their interest.
- Masks 12 for the executive board via Dennis.
- Pitching will not be booking any venues. It is up to teams to privately book Jackie.

INSURANCE

• Teams who still do not have insurance have a 10 day delay for processing (PWSA). Most teams have their insurance.

BUDGET

Jamie to email updates



COVID-19

• Halton is now in the "Red Zone" – no teams are to practice until the approval is given by the PWSA.

HALTON HAWKS MAY CLASSIC

- May Classic will not be held this year, however, requests for 6 venues have been requested for the date previously arranged.
- Teams will be responsible for requesting a diamond their weekend as hosts individually.
- Teams will be responsible for ensuring Covid-19 protocols are followed and arrange their own volunteers.

UPCOMING MEETING

March 24th @ 7:00pm